Patrick Copas

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 2 February 2021 10:09 AM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox;
Subject: Lake Woolumbulla desecration

As a previous Liberal voter | find it astounding that once again after extensive research and refusals, that once again
'money talks' . The public has had a gut full . You beat us into the ground so that the resistance falters and our
precious coastline destructs with Liberal backing.





